
17th June 2022 
Dear Parent / Carer 

As we start our final term, I just want to update you on a couple of key dates. 

INSET Days 

Our next Inset day is planned for 27th June. When we returned to school in January, 
the Welsh Government insisted on us taking planning days to plan for any changes in 
Covid guidance. As a result, the inset day that was planned for January 4th had to be 
postponed and this will now be put on Friday 22nd July. This means that the pupils 
last day of school will be Thursday 21st July. 

Year 10 Work Experience 

We have made the decision to allow Year 10 pupils to undertake a week’s work 
placement. We feel that this will have huge value in educating them with the 
demands of the world of work and I am sure thy will gain benefit from the week.  
The date for this week is 11th-15th July. Information has been sent through 
classcharts and there is a consent form that needs to be signed. Once a placement 
has been finalised with the pupils, they will bring home a form which will need to be 
signed and returned to school by 30th June at the latest. If this form is not returned 
then the placement will not be able to go ahead so we would ask for your support in 
ensuring they hand the letter over to you and bring it back to school. 
We are thrilled that so many of our local businesses have agreed to work with us to 
offer placements to our pupils and offer our thanks for this. 

Year 11 

Most Year 11 pupils have completed their examinations and the rest of the year 
group will complete their final examinations at the beginning of next week. I would 
like to complement the whole year group on the way they have conducted 
themselves throughout this examination period. We are all aware of the extreme 
difficulty that this year has posed and all pupils are a credit to you. We look forward 
to seeing them on August 25th when they collect their results. 



Sports Day 

Our sports day for Years 7-9 will be held on Wednesday 20th July.

 Eisteddfodd 

Our school Eisteddfodd will be held on Thursday 21st July. The pupils have just 
released their promo video and I am sure everyone will be busy preparing for a 
fabulous day over the coming weeks.  

Kind Regards 

Shaun Clarke 
Headteacher 


